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NOTICE

The Southern Trinity Groundwater Conservation District has adopted a new Late Reporting Fee that will
become effective November 1, 2019. Production reports are due in the District office by the 15" day of the
month following the month being reported (i.e. the report for the month of September is due by October 15™).

Beginning with the production reports due for the month of November 2019 a Late reporting fee will be
accessed for production reports not received in the district office by the 30" day of the month following the
month being reported (i.e. a late reporting fee will be accessed if the production report for the month of
November is received in the district office after December 30™)

The Late Reporting Fee is calculated for each permit holder at $1.00 per million gallons of total permitted water
(i.e. all permits held combined)

An Example is:

A historical Use Production Permit that has 15, 999,999 gallons allocated per year would be accessed a
$15.00 late reporting fee for a report received in the district office after the 30" day of the month it is
due.

A historical Use Production Permit that has 15,750,000 gallons per year and a Non-Historical Use
Production Permit that has 10,500,000 gallons per year (total permitted gallons of 26,250,000) would be
accessed a $26.00 late reporting fee for a report received in the district office after the 30" day of the
month it is due.

Should you have questions concerning this change in District Policy or how to calculate the Late Reporting Fee
please contact the District office at (254)-759-5610.
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